
 



*IF YOU PREVIOUSLY SUBMITTED FOR THIS PROPOSAL ON 02/10/2023, YOU 
DO NOT NEED TO RESUBMIT* 

 
LINDEN ROSELLE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 

Notice is hereby given that sealed proposals will be received by the Linden Roselle Sewerage Authority in 
the Administrative Office, 5005 South Wood Avenue, P.O. Box 4118, Linden, NJ 07036 until 10:30 a.m. 
prevailing time on March 15, 2023 at which time and place proposals will be publicly opened and read 
aloud for: 

 
 ON CALL GENERAL CONTRACTING SERVICES FOR UNDERGROUND UTILITIES REPAIR 

 
Requests for Proposals for the above may be obtained from the Linden Roselle Sewerage Authority,  
5005 South Wood Avenue, PO Box 4118, Linden, NJ 07036 between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.     
Monday through Friday. The RFP can be downloaded directly from the Authority’s website, lrsa-nj.gov. Any   
RFP Addenda will be issued on the website and processed in accordance with N.J.S.A. 40A11-23(c)(1).  
All interested respondents should check the website from now through RFP opening. It is the sole responsibility 
of the respondent to be knowledgeable of all addenda related to this procurement.  

 
Proposals shall be submitted by the respondents enclosed in a sealed envelope, bearing the name of the 
respondent and clearly labeled "RFP-ON CALL SERVICES" on the outside of the envelope. Respondent 
is solely responsible for the timely delivery of the submission and no responses shall be considered which 
are presented after the date and time of the public opening as stated above. 

 
Bidders are required to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A. 10:5-31 et seq. and N.J.A.C. 17:27 et seq. 

 
 

 
Jeffrey A. Williams, Executive Director 
February 17, 2023 
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